
http://web.uvic.ca/%7Epsn/get-involved/workshops/

Back by popular demand!
The Community Life Portfolio is sponsoring another 

Positive Space Network Training Workshop. 
It is a 3 hour session and upon successful completion, the 

participants will receive a "Positive Space Network Resource person" 
card to display.  This is one of the e�orts being made to make 

SCYC a queer-friendly department.  We are taking a lead at UVic on this initiative.

Friday, February 3, 2011 
9:30 am to 12:30 pm

Human & Social Development Building, Room B141

We welcome instructors, faculty, sta�, 
undergraduate and graduate students!

Only 15 participants are accepted so contact 
James Cairns jcairns@uvic.ca to get on the list!  

A waitlist will be started if there is an over-subscription for this session 
and you will have �rst dibs at the one we will o�er next term (no date selected yet).


